
 

 

 
         Date: 09 Dec 2023 
 

 

Dear parents, 

  

We are looking forward to welcoming you to KJS for our student conferences on 
Thursday and Friday. 

  

On Thursday afternoon we are aware that some families have early appointments 
and don't have time to travel home and then travel back to KJS. With this in mind if 
you have an early appointment you are welcome to meet your child in the 'Walkers 
Area" (outside Year 2) between 2:45 and 3:00 and wait with them on the ground floor 
playground until your appointment. There will not be any school supervision at this 
time of the day so supervision is the responsibility of the parents or domestic helpers. 

  

Kind regards, 

KJS Senior Leadership Team 

 


